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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

October 17, 1974 

To: The President 

From: Dottie 

Mrs. Patsy McDannel, sister-in-law of 
Charles Duell, whom you met when you 
were last in Char.leston phoned to advise 
that she is staying (until 10/18) at 
The Executive, phone: AD2-7000, ext 438. 

She has a message from Mr. Duell, if you 
have time to phone her. 

Also, Mr. Marriott phoned to compliment 
and praise you on your appearance before 
the SubCommittee this morning . 
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